City of Austin et

Recommendation for Action

File #: 20-2260, Agenda Item #: 33. 6/11/2020

Posting Language
Authorize negotiation and execution of an interlocal agreement with Travis County for the sidewalk
improvements in front of 8503 Springdale Road in an amount not to exceed $50,000.

Lead Department
Public Works Department

Fiscal Note
Funding in the amount of $50,000 is available in the 2019-2020 Capital Budget of the Public Works
Department

For More Information:
Karen Villatoro, 512-974-2835

Additional Backup Information:

Travis County is designing and constructing sidewalk improvements on the east side of Springdale Road
between Ferguson Lane and US290. A portion of this project (in front of 8503 Springdale Road) falls within
City of Austin jurisdiction so a partnership is required to complete this project. The construction cost for
improvements in City of Austin right-of-way is estimated to be just over $46,000.

Travis County will be responsible for Project’s development and management. In the interlocal agreement,
Travis County agrees that the plans and specifications for the Project will be in accordance with the City’s
applicable design and construction standards under the City of Austin’s City Code. In addition, Travis County
agrees that it will ensure that the Project’s plans and specifications comply with the applicable Texas
Accessibility Standards and the Americans with Disabilities Act.

Strategic Outcome(s):
Mobility
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